


In conclusion, this development is unnecessary and out of step with the needs and 

character of the local area. It would cause lasting harm to the environment, local 

infrastructure, and community well-being. For these reasons, I respectfully urge the 

council to reject the application in the interests of sustainable and responsible 

planning.


